
 

NOTICE FOR RESIDENTS AT  
THE BAYSHORE 

 

GARAGE PROJECT UPDATE 
 

As a follow-up report to the notice of April 25, 2019 

regarding the remaining garage repairs.  

The following items are being  

addressed (weather permitting): 

• With the front expansion joint opened; the 

material has been ordered and will be installed 

during the week of June 10th; 

• Waterproofed areas in the underground that 

did not fair well over the winter, or due to oil 

spills from vehicles are being addressed during 

the week of June 3rd; 

• New drains are being replaced during the week 

of June 3rd. 

Additional updates will be posted…stay tuned 
 

 

Agent for and on behalf of DCC#19 


